
Proposed works will include:
•	 Removal of the existing traffic islands providing extra carriageway 

width.

•	 Addition of on carriageway cycle lanes where possible.

•	 Installation of a zebra crossing to provide a safe crossing point for 
pedestrians.

•	 Additional street lighting provided at the new crossing.

Background information
The proposed cycle lanes along St Johns Road will extend the current 
cycle network towards the railway station. To accommodate this the 
crossing islands will need to be removed to allow adequate carriageway 
width. This has given us an opportunity to install a zebra crossing at the 
site providing a safer crossing and to improve street lighting in the area. 

If you have any comments regarding the scheme please contact us on 
the details below by the 24th February 2012.

St Johns Road
Cycle Improvements 
and Zebra Crossing

Contact:
Neil Stacey or Peter Morgan on 01635 42400

email: nstacey@westberks.gov.uk or pmorgan@westberks.gov.uk
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